
ANNOUNCEMENT-12-2020 
AUGUST 2020 HOLIDAY 

 
The Embassy of the Philippines in Berne will be closed to the public on the following 
days in observance of Philippine holidays: 

 
HOLIDAY 

 
DATE 

NINOY AQUINO DAY 21 AUGUST 2020, FRIDAY 
NATIONAL HEROES DAY 31 AUGUST 2020, MONDAY 

 

For emergency cases, please call our hotline no. +41 (0) 79 542 1992 or you may 
check our website:  www.bernepe.gov.ph for more information. 
 
 

 

http://www.bernepe.gov.ph/

